

From the Desk of Santa Claus North Pole

EVERY MOMENT IS MAGIC

Juliana Silva 123 Anywhere St., Any City, ST 12345

September 13, 2022

My Dearest Friend,

Greetings from the North Pole! Mrs. Claus and I hope you are doing well. The two of us along with the elves are as busy as you might expect with only 101 days and 13 hours and counting until Christmas. Of course, by the time this letter arrives to you time will have flown by. How many days are left now? Not many!

I have it on good authority that you have been nice this year. Alabaster Snowball, the elf in charge of the Naughty and Nice list, has helped me check it twice. We like to be certain that we have everyone's name in the right place on the list. Don't forget to keep up the good work and be a shining example of what it means to be Nice!

May I make a request? Please send me an updated Christmas List. You know what I mean. It should begin, "Dear Santa, this year for Christmas I would like . . ." An updated list will help me and the elves get ready. Just remember, we cannot promise that you will get everything on your list. Sometimes a thing is very popular and the elves run out of time to make enough for everyone.

I am sending you a heart full of Christmas Love,

